

TLC Connection
Volume 10 Issue 6
THE LEARNING CENTER
February 1st 2019

Dear Parents.

It's that time our TLC Love Vines are starting to get love notes hanging from them. If you haven't sent in your child's love note yet please do so. Please bring a Valentine's Decorated Note as a way to continue to build your son or daughters self— esteem. We are hoping everyone will participate.

Clothing Drive:

Our Clothing Drive is still going on until Friday March 8th. If you have already Donated we thank you for your support. During our Unit of Study the children will be learning all about clothes. Soon our students will start to sort all the clothes and then weigh them to see how many pounds we have collected. Once we are all done we are going to deliver them to The Lord's Place which is an organization that helps homeless families.



February 27th VPK's 100 Day of School

We have planned a fun day where the children will experience 100 through many different activities. To help us visualize what 100 objects look

like, we are asking that each child decorate a poster with 100 items on it. Please send in 10 trinkets (dollar store or Target party section). If you have any questions please feel free to ask the Office or a VPK Teacher.

Pink Shirt Day February 27th:

Wear a pink shirt on February 27th to support bullying prevention programs like ours that use character-based education to help "turn bullies into buddies."

If you would like to purchase a shirt for \$5.00 please send an email or call the office by Friday, February 15th. The smallest size is youth XS so shirts might be a little big on the younger ones. If you do not wish to order a shirt please send your child to school in Pink shirt on February 28th:)

Valentines Day Flowers for the Teachers

Please send in \$2.00 to buy your child 's teacher Flowers and Chocolate for Valentines Day by 2/8. So we can make the teachers a beautiful flower bouquet with some delicious chocolate. Let's make them feel loved!



Healthy Heart Workout

Our Healthy Heart Workout will be Tuesday the 26th. This is a great way to show our children to how to get their heart rate going in a fun way. It will also be Hat Tuesday so make

sure to send your child with a hat.

St Jude Trike-Thon 2019 will be March 14th, 2019. Over the last 2 Trike— A— Thon events at TLC we have raised over \$11,000.00 Let's make it to \$15,000.00 this year!

UPCOMING EVENTS:

February 6th
VPK & School Readiness
Signatures Required.

February 8th \$2.00 for teachers Chocolate's and Flowers Due.

February 11th
Pajama Day

February 14th

Valentine's Day Party February 15th

Last Day to order pink shirt. \$5.00

February 18th
Closed Presidents Day

February 20th

Report Cards Go Home February 27th Wear Pink Anti– Bullying

Dr. Seuss Week 2/25-3/1

"TLC Enrichments!"

Musical Theater
Tuesday at 10:00am!

KARATE: Wednesday at 10am!

> SOCCER: Friday at 10am!